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Dear Sir/Madam

North Her	ordshire Local Plan – Receipt of the Inspector’s Report

The Council received the Inspector’s Final Report on the Examina�on of the North Her"ordshire Local Plan 2011 – 2031 on

8th September 2022.

The report sets out the Inspectors recommenda�on and the reasons for them.  Receipt of the Inspector’s Report completes

the examina�on process.  The Inspector’s Report concludes that subject to a number of main modifica�ons the North

Her"ordshire Local Plan 2011 – 2031 is sound, legally compliant and capable of adop�on.  The main modifica�ons are set

out in an Appendix to the main report. 

The Inspector’s Report and the Schedule of Main Modifica�ons are available for public inspec�on on the Council’s website.

The report is also available to view by appointment at the Council Offices and at the following libraries, during their normal

opening hours; Baldock, Hitchin, Knebworth, Letchworth Garden City and Royston. 

The Inspector’s Report is for informa�on only and no views or comments are invited.

Next Steps

The Council will now consider the Inspector’s Report and the adop�on of the Local Plan by repor�ng it to Full Council ‘to be

confirmed shortly’ when a final decision will be made.  The reports for this mee�ng will be published in due course here.

Yours faithfully

Nigel Smith

Strategic Planning Manager

www.north-herts.gov.uk

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

Any opinions expressed in this email are those solely of the individual. This email and any files transmitted with it are

confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person

responsible for delivering to the recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this email in error please delete it. 

The Customer Service Centre at the Council Offices is open by appointment only, with a wide range of appointment �mes

available. Our priority is ensuring we keep you and our staff safe as many of our services are available online without

needing to visit us.  
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If you need to speak to us, please contact us to discuss how we can help.

Received your annual Council Tax bill? It's quick and easy to manage your account online with MyAccount.
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